Madrid, Tina ‘ [

ad RIS
From: Madrid, Tina o8
Sent: Thursday, January 14, 2010 2:49 PM te: qﬁ?i‘ [
To: . Tyner, Nell Ca e'ln”iﬁa(s" L
Subject: RE: Palm River Road VOC Plume : S

in the June 1999 report, prepared by PSI, only 5 soil boring locations were completed for laboratory analysis. One
sample in the septic field of 9713 was taken at 4 ft bls, and the remaining 3 on this property were analyzed a 1 ft and 4 ft
bls. Two additional locations were directly on the eastern border on the 9801 side, and were taken at 1 ft and 4 ft bls.
All results were BLD.

Soil gas samples were taken by the UST location on 9801 with trace levels of VOCs.

No soil data was collected in the March 2008 report completed by Ecology & Environment, Inc.

Let me know if you need any additional details.’

Jina

From: Tyner, Nell

Sent: Wednesday, January 13, 2010 5:28 PM
To: Madrid, Tina

Subject: Palm River Road VOC Plume

Tina — Can you double check the file and see if the report done by SIS for the Palm River Road VOC plume site had any soils data in
it? If we have no soils data, then | think we will have to re-refer it back to SIS to gather that data before we can pursue enforcement
against anyone in this case. Thanks. GNT




